
 

 

Dear Parishioners and Visitors to St Peter’s 

 

Following the decision of the Catholic Bishops’ Conference all services in our parish are suspended 

from Friday evening until further notice. This means that at this time all masses are cancelled. Holy 

Communion will not be distributed. 

 

Although there will be no liturgical celebrations, the church will be open for private prayer from 

8.30am to 10.00am Monday to Saturday and  in times when mass would normally happen at 

weekends; Saturday from 5.00pm till 7.00pm and on Sundays from 9am to 12pm. This can be 

extended if needed.  When visiting the church please observe with great care the practices of hygiene 

and the guidance on social distancing.  

Confessions may be offered on request. To observe hygiene and social distancing requirements this 

will take place in the chapel of Our Lady of La Salette.  

We will celebrate Mass every day but without congregation.  All booked Masses Intentions will be 

said. You are always present in our prayers but especially as we say Rosary every evening.  

Supported by Our Lady of La Salette we hope to welcome you at our Eucharistic Celebrations soon. 

Unless necessary please do not come to the parish office. Contact us by phone or email. 

Until further notice there will be no parish meetings. 

The celebrations of First Communion on 16th & 17th May and Confirmation on 31st May most likely 

will be postponed. All Mass cards for both Communion and Confirmation will not be signed; as there 

is no mass for the time being, your child will not be marked absent. Programme will resume in due 

course and parents will be notified. Your child will not need to re-apply. 

 

Daily liturgical resources for those at home, including Live-streaming of mass will be available on the 

CBCEW website. https://www.cbcew.org.uk/ 

 

Please check our website www.stpeterdagenham.co.uk for updates and news. 

God Bless You All 

Fr Edward Tredota, MS  

Parish Priest 
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